# January Newsletter

## Merryhill Preschool at Henderson

#### From the Principal

First and foremost, we'd like to welcome everyone back from Winter Break! We hope that you had a great holiday, traveled, rested and above all did something fun with your little ones over this break.

It's hard to believe that we are now in a new year and new decade. I can't wait to see what this one brings in store for us and what memories we will collect along the way.

I'm sure your little ones are itching to get back to school and see their friends. I sure can't wait to see how much they have grown, believe me they have and will continue to grow in the next few months.







# Monday on the Go!

We all know Monday will come faster than we know it, and that means getting back into a routine we may or may not be ready for. We are happy to help and will have breakfast snacks for you to grab on your way out and don't forget that much needed coffee to get you through the morning grind.

#### VGK Day!

Let's support our home hockey team and wear your favorite Golden Knights gear, or black, white and gold to school on Thursday, January 9th! No uniform is needed if you participate.

#### Fun Friday!

Fun Friday, is this Friday,
January 10th. If you have not
paid to participate, please do so
no later than Wednesday,
January 8th. We will not be
ordering extra meals.

#### Early Bird Open Enrollment for 2020 - 2021!!

This year Early Bird Registration will begin on Monday January 6th! Enroll between Monday, January 6th - Tuesday, January 17th to receive \$50 off of your Early Bird registration. Registration will open up to the public on Wednesday, January 15th. Make sure to reserve your child's spot, as availability will be first come first serve after the 15th of January. An email will be sent out along with a hard copy of the registration form.







#### School Closed!

In observance of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day, we will be closed on Monday, January 20th.

## School Fundraiser!

One of our popular fundraisers is back. We will be selling Little Caesars Pizza Kits. Fundraising will begin Tuesday, January 21st. Look for more information in your child's cubby in the next two weeks.

#### Super Bowl Friday!

We will be celebrating the Super Bowl early! On Friday, January 31st everyone can support their favorite football team. Whether or not they made it to the playoffs or the Super Bowl, wear your favorite team football jersey to school. No uniform is needed as long as you wear your favorite football team shirt/jersey.



### Merryhill School at Henderson

Facebook

2150 Windmill Parkway, Hende...

marisol.louis-jacques@merryh...

**702** (702) 896-0781

nenderson.merryhillschool.com